O.L. Smith Middle School Daily Announcements Tuesday, February 4, 2020 B-Day



Target Tuesday

Next Late Start Wednesday, February 5th No Tutoring TODAY - Tuesday, February 4th

- 1) Click on the link below for a quick view of the February lunch menu. https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/smith-middle-school/lunch/2020-02-0 1?mode=browse
- 2) Tuesday, February 4th from 6-7pm there will be a DCMST Informational Meeting for Parents of 8th graders at the Michael Berry Career Center, 22586 Ann Arbor Trail, Dearborn Heights, MI 48127, USA (map).
 - Parents of eighth grade students are invited to learn more about the Dearborn Center for Math, Science and Technology. This half-day program offers a rigorous curriculum for top performing students in the District. Students will be bused between their home high school and the program on the Dearborn Heights Campus. Come to the meeting to learn more, or visit the DCMST Program Eligibility page. Applications for next year's freshmen class are due by March 13.
- 3) Students: Please review the Dress Code Policy at Smith Middle School.
 - **No rips, tears or holes in pants/jeans
 - **Leggings/jeggings/yoga pants may only be worn under another article of clothing such as a skirt, shorts or fingertip length shirt
 - **Shirts must cover midriff
 - **No sleepwear/blankets
 - **Hats, jackets, hoods or bandanas are not to be worn in the classroom

To view the complete Smith Dress Code Policy, please visit the school blog.

- 4) Girls Basketball Smith @ Salina Feb. 4th at 3:30pm Girls Basketball Unis @ Smith Feb. 11th at 3:30pm Girls Basketball Lowrey @ Smith Feb. 13th at 3:30pm Boys Swimming Stout @ Smith Feb. 5th at 3:30pm Boys Swimming Lowrey @ Smith Feb. 12th at 3:30pm Boys Swimming Bryant @ Smith Feb. 26th at 3:30pm
- 5) 8th graders Are you interested in getting free college tuition and a degree in health care, manufacturing or maybe you want to be a teacher? Check out the link to the Henry Ford Early College Programs on either the Smith or Counseling Blog. Deadline is March 1st. See Ms. Elder for additional information.
- 6) Spirit Week begins February 10th ending with a Pep Assembly on Friday, February 14th. Any student who receives <u>any type of office referral</u> between January 13th to February 14th will <u>NOT</u> be allowed to attend the Pep Assembly.
- 7) Students may purchase a new planner in the Main Office for only \$5.
- 8) Attention 8th Grade Students: If you are interested in math, science, and Technology, the DCMST Program might be for you. Check out the Counseling blog for more information. The application is now available online and due by March 13th. Contact Dr. Elder if you have any questions. https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/smithcounseling/
- 9) Students who attend indoor sporting events (basketball, volleyball, swimming) are reminded that outside food items are NOT PERMITTED in the Gym. Smith Student Council has a concession stand during indoor sporting events for you to purchase snacks. You are encouraged to support the club who represents and supports all Smith students. Thank you!